
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
CITIES OF MODESTO, TURLOCK, CERES, HUGHSON, AND WATERFORD, AND 

STANISLAUS COUNTY 
 

PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE EAST STANISLAUS INTEGRATED REGIONAL WATER 
MANAGEMENT (IRWM) PLAN. THE MEETING WILL PRESENT AN OVERVIEW OF THE 
IRWM PLAN  UPDATE PROCESS AND WILL DISCUSS OPPORTUNITIES FOR PUBLIC 

PARTICIPATION AND COMMENT DURING THE PLAN UPDATE PROCESS. 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public meeting will be held by the Cities of Modesto, 
Turlock, Ceres, Hughson, and Waterford, and Stanislaus County, on behalf of the East 
Stanislaus Regional Water Management Partnership at 5:30 PM on August 15, 2017, at the 
Ceres Community Center, 2701 Fourth St., Ceres, California, for the purpose of notifying and 
informing the public about opportunities to participate in the update of the East Stanislaus IRWM 
Plan. The Project Review Process including how to submit projects for inclusion in the IRWM 
Plan Update will also be reviewed.  
 
All interested persons are invited to attend the public meeting at the above time and place to 
learn about and participate in project solicitation for the East Stanislaus IRWM Plan. This 
meeting is an opportunity for residents to learn about the State’s IRWM Program, to see a 
presentation summarizing the IRWMP update process, and to learn how they can participate in 
the Plan update and submit projects or comments for incorporation into the Plan. If you have 
any questions, please call Jim Alves in the Utilities Department, City of Modesto at (209) 571-
5557, any weekday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 


